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Sir Arthur Currie, G-.C.M.G. ,K.C.B. ,LL.D. 

Principal.

Dear Sir Arthur:-
I have discussed with

in his Department.
■ There is an unusually
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is to be given.
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■ Many of those registered

are our own graduates in Electrical Engineering who, finding 
themselves out of employment, are utilizing the opportun y 
by returning to College for advanced work wh
helpful to them when they return to work in industry, i leei, 
therefore, that Professor Christie’s request should be 
favourably considered.
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Yours faithfully,
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Dean.ÙV


